
 

SUMMER 2021 INTERNSHIP WITH  

THE NATIONAL LABOR RELATIONS BOARD 
 

 First and second-year law students at Loyola Law School are 
encouraged to apply for Summer 2021 internships with Region 31 of 
the National Labor Relations Board.   

Our offices are located in West Los Angeles, California.  During our 
10-week, non-paid, fulltime internship program, you will have the 
opportunity to do the following: 

• Investigate Unfair Labor Practice charges 
• Take affidavits from witnesses 
• Interface directly with parties and counsel 
• Draft documents, such as Final Investigative Reports 
• Present your case to a Regional Agenda Committee 
• Attend the NLRB Summer Lecture Series 
• Attend Regional Staff Trainings 

 

 For more information, please contact: 

Brian D. Gee, Regional Attorney at brian.gee@nlrb.gov 

 

 

 


